
S1 Appendix. Individual Player Reports. 1/10

Player A

Individual data during the observational period. Blue dots: 'recovered' state (Mondays), red dots: 'strained' state (Fridays). Lines
between data points are interrupted if measurements are not available or missing. HRex: exercise heart rate, RPE: rating of
perceived exertion, CK: creatine kinase. Plots for CK and Urea also display individualized reference ranges for 'strained' (red
lines) and 'recovered' data (blue lines) (95% confidence intervals), see Hecksteden et al. (2017) for reference and spreadsheets: 
https://doi.org/10.1123/ijspp.2016-0120
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S1 Appendix. Individual Player Reports. 2/10

Player B

Individual data during the observational period. Blue dots: 'recovered' state (Mondays), red dots: 'strained' state (Fridays). Lines
between data points are interrupted if measurements are not available or missing. HRex: exercise heart rate, RPE: rating of
perceived exertion, CK: creatine kinase. Plots for CK and Urea also display individualized reference ranges for 'strained' (red
lines) and 'recovered' data (blue lines) (95% confidence intervals), see Hecksteden et al. (2017) for reference and spreadsheets: 
https://doi.org/10.1123/ijspp.2016-0120
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Player C

Individual data during the observational period. Blue dots: 'recovered' state (Mondays), red dots: 'strained' state (Fridays). Lines
between data points are interrupted if measurements are not available or missing. HRex: exercise heart rate, RPE: rating of
perceived exertion, CK: creatine kinase. Plots for CK and Urea also display individualized reference ranges for 'strained' (red
lines) and 'recovered' data (blue lines) (95% confidence intervals), see Hecksteden et al. (2017) for reference and spreadsheets: 
https://doi.org/10.1123/ijspp.2016-0120
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Player D

Individual data during the observational period. Blue dots: 'recovered' state (Mondays), red dots: 'strained' state (Fridays). Lines
between data points are interrupted if measurements are not available or missing. HRex: exercise heart rate, RPE: rating of
perceived exertion, CK: creatine kinase. Plots for CK and Urea also display individualized reference ranges for 'strained' (red
lines) and 'recovered' data (blue lines) (95% confidence intervals), see Hecksteden et al. (2017) for reference and spreadsheets: 
https://doi.org/10.1123/ijspp.2016-0120
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Player E

Individual data during the observational period. Blue dots: 'recovered' state (Mondays), red dots: 'strained' state (Fridays). Lines
between data points are interrupted if measurements are not available or missing. HRex: exercise heart rate, RPE: rating of
perceived exertion, CK: creatine kinase. Plots for CK and Urea also display individualized reference ranges for 'strained' (red
lines) and 'recovered' data (blue lines) (95% confidence intervals), see Hecksteden et al. (2017) for reference and spreadsheets: 
https://doi.org/10.1123/ijspp.2016-0120
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Player F

Individual data during the observational period. Blue dots: 'recovered' state (Mondays), red dots: 'strained' state (Fridays). Lines
between data points are interrupted if measurements are not available or missing. HRex: exercise heart rate, RPE: rating of
perceived exertion, CK: creatine kinase. Plots for CK and Urea also display individualized reference ranges for 'strained' (red
lines) and 'recovered' data (blue lines) (95% confidence intervals), see Hecksteden et al. (2017) for reference and spreadsheets: 
https://doi.org/10.1123/ijspp.2016-0120
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Player G

Individual data during the observational period. Blue dots: 'recovered' state (Mondays), red dots: 'strained' state (Fridays). Lines
between data points are interrupted if measurements are not available or missing. HRex: exercise heart rate, RPE: rating of
perceived exertion, CK: creatine kinase. Plots for CK and Urea also display individualized reference ranges for 'strained' (red
lines) and 'recovered' data (blue lines) (95% confidence intervals), see Hecksteden et al. (2017) for reference and spreadsheets: 
https://doi.org/10.1123/ijspp.2016-0120
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Player H

Individual data during the observational period. Blue dots: 'recovered' state (Mondays), red dots: 'strained' state (Fridays). Lines
between data points are interrupted if measurements are not available or missing. HRex: exercise heart rate, RPE: rating of
perceived exertion, CK: creatine kinase. Plots for CK and Urea also display individualized reference ranges for 'strained' (red
lines) and 'recovered' data (blue lines) (95% confidence intervals), see Hecksteden et al. (2017) for reference and spreadsheets: 
https://doi.org/10.1123/ijspp.2016-0120
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Player I

Individual data during the observational period. Blue dots: 'recovered' state (Mondays), red dots: 'strained' state (Fridays). Lines
between data points are interrupted if measurements are not available or missing. HRex: exercise heart rate, RPE: rating of
perceived exertion, CK: creatine kinase. Plots for CK and Urea also display individualized reference ranges for 'strained' (red
lines) and 'recovered' data (blue lines) (95% confidence intervals), see Hecksteden et al. (2017) for reference and spreadsheets: 
https://doi.org/10.1123/ijspp.2016-0120

6
8
10
12
14
16
18
20
22
24
26
28
30

145

150

155

160

165

170

175

180

0 10 20 30 40 50 60 70 80

R
PE

 (6
-2

0)

H
R

ex
 (b

pm
)

Day

Exercise Heart Rate Rating of Perceived Exertion

0

500

1000

1500

2000

2500

3000

0 10 20 30 40 50 60 70 80

C
K 

(U
/L

)

Day

Indiv. Reference Ranges Creatin Kinase

0

1

2

3

4

5

6

0 10 20 30 40 50 60 70 80

R
ec

ov
er

y 
Sc

al
e 

(0
-6

)

Day

Physical Perfom. Capability Overall Recovery

does not apply at all

fully applies

0

1

2

3

4

5

6

0 10 20 30 40 50 60 70 80

St
re

ss
 S

ca
le

 (0
-6

)

Day

Muscular Stress Overall Stress

does not apply at all

fully applies

36

37

38

39

40

41

0 10 20 30 40 50 60 70 80

Ju
m

p 
he

ig
ht

 (c
m

)

Day

Countermovement Jump

0.6

0.8

1.0

1.2

1.4

1.6

1.8

2.0

2.2

0 10 20 30 40 50 60 70 80

Ju
m

p 
ef

fic
ie

nc
y 

co
ef

fic
ie

nt

Day

Jump Efficiency

Strained
Recovered

0

10

20

30

40

50

60

0 10 20 30 40 50 60 70 80

U
re

a 
(m

g/
dL

)

Day

Indiv. Reference Ranges Urea



S1 Appendix. Individual Player Reports. 10/10

Player J

Individual data during the observational period. Blue dots: 'recovered' state (Mondays), red dots: 'strained' state (Fridays). Lines
between data points are interrupted if measurements are not available or missing. HRex: exercise heart rate, RPE: rating of
perceived exertion, CK: creatine kinase. Plots for CK and Urea also display individualized reference ranges for 'strained' (red
lines) and 'recovered' data (blue lines) (95% confidence intervals), see Hecksteden et al. (2017) for reference and spreadsheets: 
https://doi.org/10.1123/ijspp.2016-0120
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